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Hello,

In response to the latest consultation information, and all prior information to date,
Sunnica cannot be allowed to proceed. The Sunnica team has failed to answer key
questions around safety and provided little to no feedback to many crucial questions put
forth by local community members. This is clearly a scheme focused on revenue
generation rather than power generation and is doing so at the expense of the safety of
surrounding communities. 

Sunnica has failed to provide critical information and in certain cases refused to respond to
authorities in relation to safety planning requests. 

This project cannot and should not be allowed to continue. Viable and well planned solar
projects exist and are in the planning pipelines; Sunnica is not one of them. 

Best,
Richard
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